
Dear Sapphire families,  

 

I hope you have all had a wonderful summer, I can’t believe how 

quickly these past weeks have flown but I am very excited to get 

started with this wonderful class. For some of our families I would 

like to say welcome back, I am so proud of how far your children 

have come since I had them in year 3 and I am excited to hit the 

ground running as we already know each other so well. For others, I 

would like to say hello and welcome to team Sapphire. I am so looking 

forward to getting to know you and your children over the next few 

weeks, Mr Hughes and I will be working closely together to make 

sure they all have a smooth transition. I have been able to get to 

know some of our lovely year 4s already through clubs last year or 

through siblings and I know we are going to have a wonderful start 

to the year together. 

 

I know that transition can be tricky, especially on the very first day 

of term. Please find attached some photos of our new classroom and 

pegs and share these with your child to help them visualise walking in 

on our first day. (Please see your email inbox for images.)  I am so 

looking forward to filling all our displays with their amazing learning 

and artwork.  

 

If there is ever anything I can help you with, please don’t hesitate 

to get in touch with me by email or grab Miss Pooley or myself at the 

gate.  

 

Best wishes,  

Miss Clark 
 


